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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of the school year!

| would like to extend an enormous thank you to everybody - parents, pupils and staff
— for the fantastic support, commitment and hard work that you have all given; my first
year as headteacher has been a wonderful experience because of it.

We say goodbye today to our delightful Year Sixes. Good luck for the future and keep
in fouch! We are also saying goodbye and good luck to Darika Barker, who will be
working at Wallands Primary School, and Donna Colwell, who is now a qualified driver
instructor (very brave). Come September, we will be welcoming Sarah Reeves, who
will be working two days each week as Special Educational Needs Coordinator.

Term One starts on Tuesday 5™ September for Years One to Six.

Information about Reception and Nursery start dates has already been sent out
(please contact the School Office should you require any further information).

| hope you all enjoy an amazing summer holidays and | look forward to welcoming you
all back in September.

You;s\sincere!y,
/

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




